

Educational Psychology Service

Brent Civic Centre Engineers Way

Wembley

TEL / MOB Middlesex HA9 0JF

FAX 020 8937 3200

EMAIL 020 8937 3225 WEB eps@brent.gov.uk

www.brent.gov.uk

May 2022

Dear Inclusion Manager/SENDCos,

Please find attached, a poster/flyer advertising a community psychology initiative led by Brent Educational Psychology Service. Our service is offering a limited number of *voluntary* drop-in sessions for *parents of children in a Brent school. For the time being, drop-ins will be conducted by telephone.* NB: The context of this session will be an *informal* discussion that is *only* between the parent and EP about the parent's own concerns, and therefore, it is **not** a substitute for the formal, joint school staff-family meeting that would typically take place as part of a formal EP visit, during an individual pupil consultation/assessment at your school.

The next drop-in session will be taking place, on Wednesday 4th May 2022.

Could you kindly display the attachment in your school as a poster and/or share the information attached with interested parents? All interested parents should contact the **Educational Psychology Service on 0208 937 3200 or eps@brent.gov.uk** to book a 45 minute slot between 9.30-12.30pm for the telephone drop-in. **NB**: Parents must self-refer and not be referred by the school. There are only a limited number of slots and so will be allocated on a first booked first offered basis. All the relevant information can be found on the poster/flyer. Please contact your link Educational Psychologist if you require any further clarification.

Thank you for your support.

Kind Regards,

Brent Educational Psychology Team



